
CancerCare Manitoba Board of Directors 

Highlights of the June 18, 2020 Meeting 

 

At the June 18, 2020 meeting, the Board of CCMB: 

1. Received the President’s Report from Dr. Navaratnam, focusing on her gratitude of the CancerCare 

Manitoba Foundation and Mr. Doug Harvey who is stepping down as Chair of the CCMF Board. 

 

2. Received a presentation from Dr. Neil Watkins on “Research at CancerCare Manitoba: Year in 

Review and Moving Forward”. 

 

3. Approved the draft Audited Financial Statements for year ended March 31, 2020. 

 

4. Received the Annual FIPPA and PHIA reports. 

 


